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DATE:  January 25, 2024 
 
RE:  Wildberry Drive Water Main Improvement Project 
 
    
Dear Resident, 
 
The Village of Glenview is pleased to announce water main improvement work will continue to take 
place in the Valley Lo North subdivision during the 2024 construction season. This sort of infrastructure 
project helps maintain the community and enhance property values, and eliminate/reduce water main 
breaks in your area. 
 
The proposed improvements will consist of: 
 

• Replacing the existing 35-year old water main and lining the existing water main in hard 
to access locations 

• Installation of temporary water main at the lining locations 
• Replacing the water services to the shut-off valve 
• Pavement patching 
• Parkway and driveway restoration for areas affected during construction 

 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss aspects of the improvements, please contact our 
staff at the contact information below. We’d be happy to meet with you at Village Hall or on site. 
 
Once a vendor is selected to perform the work, staff will hold a resident pre-construction meeting to 
discuss project logistics and scheduling. You will be notified by letter of the exact date, time, and 
location of the meeting. The project is anticipated to start in March or April of 2024. 

 
If after reviewing this letter you have any questions, please contact: 
 

• Tim Schwister, Project Manager, at (847) 904-4422 or tschwister@glenview.il.us 
• Adriana Webb, Engineering Division Manager at (847) 904-4414 or awebb@glenview.il.us 

 
Thank you, 
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